
 

 

NEW FEATURES AND SUBCODE UPDATE – MARCH 2025 

Enhancements going live on March 3rd, providing improved visibility and functionality for your in-
store execution: 

- Maximum by-item visibility (Basic Orders) 

o Each item available in the basic ordering module (testers, at-counter materials) now 
clearly indicates an item maximum based on our volume hierarchy of subcodes that 
drive the way we allocate and distribute products. 

 

 

o These item maximums have been in place “behind the scenes” to ensure the orders 
you have placed for your stores were managed within the inventory and budget 
available.  Through our IT partnership, we are now able to make these item 
maximums visible to you, so you can better manage your monthly support choices. 

 

 

 

 



 

o The functionality to add or remove items from your cart remains the same, but as 
you adjust quantities, you will notice that the quantity remaining for each item is 
reduced accordingly. 

 

 

o When you have a “0” quantity remaining for the item’s monthly maximum, you will 
no longer be able to add additional quantities of that item. 

 

 

o You are able to reduce quantities of an item by utilizing the “-“ sign, and the 
remaining quantities adjust accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



o Quantities added to your cart and hitting against the overall store allocation are still 
tracked via the bar at the top of the page. 

 

 

o As a reminder, item maximums apply to all items that are part of the basic order 
dataset.  However, only testers count toward the store tester allocation.  Ordered 
quantities of at-counter materials (i.e. disposables or cotton pads) do not count 
toward the store maximum. 

 

 

Subcode Updates 

We are updating our by-door subcodes (and as a result, the overall store tester allocations) to align 
with the 2025 by-door sales goals.  The hierarchy does not change, but there has been some 
movement between codes, where business has grown or been challenged.  We will update after 
February month-end processing, so any new assignments would be reflected at that time to meet 
month of March ordering.  Please keep in mind that any orders that have already been created 
and/or executed by our internal team will reflect the current assignment of subcodes. 


